Local Schools



July 2012 TRC President's Perspective

AUGUST 03RD 2012 BY STAFF WRITER

July 2012 TRC President's Perspective

In our effort to keep you informed about Three Rivers College, attached is this month's President's Perspective e-newsletter from College President Dr. Devin Stephenson.

Link To: July 2012 Three Rivers College Newsletter

To be placed on the mailing list, please email tjohnson@trcc.edu.

LAST UPDATED ON AUGUST 03RD 2012 BY STAFF WRITER

https://showmetimes.com/Blogpost/un4e/July-2012-TRC-Presidents-Perspective

Go to post



More from ShowMe Times:

SUBSCRIBE TO "LOCAL SCHOOLS"

ShowMe Gold Sponsors